
Library Board 

The Town of New Hartford has 2 openings for the New Hartford Public Library. The terms are for 5 years 
and begin January 1, 2025 and members of the Board must be legal residents of the Town. 

The New Hartford Public Library Board consists of 11 members and meet monthly on the third 
Wednesday of the month. The duties of the Board are to take any and all actions in furtherance of the 
library’s purpose and to make rules, regulations and policies for the Library.  For more information about 
Library services and administration, please contact Library Director Anne DuRoss at (315) 733-1535 or 
aduross@midyork.org. 

The Town Board requests all interested candidates to provide a resume and a letter of interest 
addressed to the Town Supervisor Paul A. Miscione at 8635 Clinton Street, New Hartford, NY 13413 or 
by email to pmiscione@townofnewhartfordny.gov  . 
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